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in every walks of life there is dishonesty..however ..I represent myself in saying...I would never hurt one of 
my dogs....I also would never consider the use of any drugs as most trainers I know feel the same ....you 
cannot brand the odd individual and tarnish so many dedicated trainers.who love there animals...the 
greyhound control board have shown their feelings by increasing swabs on winners..this appears to be 
very successful and most trainers are very happy to remove any cheats from the sport....remember the 
good outways the few bad individuals that will be found and removed..i believe the sport is in reasonable 
shape..however I believe there should be a mediator between trainers and the greyhound control 
board....this would benefit both parties and I believe help the industry as a whole.... 
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